
   

 
                Be sure to visit us on Facebook @ www.facebook.com/readylightning        

 

  

 
 
 Do you have an awesome employer?  Has your employer's support made it easier for you 
to serve in the National Guard or Reserve?  Does your civilian employer promote military 
service, support your family, and keep in contact while you're on routine duty, responding 
to natural disasters, or serving in a deployed location?  If so, you should nominate your 
civilian employer for the 2017 Secretary of Defense Employer Support Freedom Award.  
The Freedom Award is the U.S. government's highest award for large, small, and public 
organizations (not individuals, e.g. a supervisor, manager, etc.) that provide outstanding 
support of their Guard and Reserve employees.  The nomination form takes about 10-15 
minutes to complete and can be found at www.FreedomAward.mil.  Just click "Nominate 
Employer" on the homepage, and then tell us the story of how your employer supports 
you and fellow military employees. 
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   THE LIGHTNING BOLT 

UPCOMING JUNIOR 
PROMOTION BOARDS 

                 

DECEMBER BOARDS 

An AGR/TPU Sergeant and Staff 

Sergeant Promotion board will be 

held on 04 Dec 2016.  For more 

information contact Ms. Linda 

Feigles at (410) 448-2200 ext. 7519 

or email linda.l.feigles.civ@mail.mil 

An AGR/TPU Sergeant and Staff 

Sergeant Promotion Board will be 

held on 02 Dec 2016.  For more 

information contact SFC Jacquelyn 

Parnell at (678)420-1610 ext. 2134 

or email: 

jacquelyn.k.parnell.mil@mail.mil 

JANUARY BOARDS 

An AGR/TPU Sergeant and Staff 

Sergeant Promotion Board will be 

held on 08 Jan 2017.  For more 

information contact SSG Lindsey 

Rose at (706)791-8930 or email: 

lindsey.s.rose.mil@mail.mil 

An AGR/TPU Sergeant and Staff 

Sergeant Promotion board will be 

held on 08 Jan 2017.  For more 

information contact SSG DeMarla 

Barbee at (916) 386-6426 or email 

demarla.m.barbee.mil@mail.mil 

 

November is officially designated as the 
National American Indian Heritage Month 
National American Indian Heritage Month celebrates and recognizes 
the accomplishments of the peoples who were the original 
inhabitants, explorers, and settlers of the United States.  
Currently, there are 567 federally recognized American Indian and 
Alaska Native tribes and more than 100 state-recognized tribes 
across the United States. Each with their own unique history, beliefs, 
governance structure and culture. 
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